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July 2013
Dear Prosecutor General,

RE:
DILMURAT KHAIDAROV

I write regarding the fate of a lawyer, DILMURAT KHAIDAROV, who was apparently tortured to extract a confession of murder. 
As I understand it, bruises and other signs of brutality on the body of Dilmurat Khaidarov, an ethnic Uzbek, have twice been recorded by medical personnel. To the best of my knowledge, no investigation into this case has been conducted. He has been held without due legal process since late June 2010, after three ethnic Kyrgyz officials were killed in a riot at Nariman, in Osh region.

I appeal to you to undertake an early trial which conforms to international standards and urgently to arrange a full and independent inquiry into the alleged mistreatment so that those responsible can be brought to justice. 

I urge you to ensure that Dilmurat Khaidarov is humanely treated and granted adequate reparation.

Yours respectfully 

